
 

 
 

October ROOM 8 

Dear Families, 
 
The classroom is settling in and it feels like we are going to have a great year of learning. We are getting 
in the swing of practicing our reading, math and writing daily. We are also starting the year with 
physics experiments. In addition, we will also celebrate the changing moon every month. We will set 
intentions on the new moon and have a small celebration every full moon. We celebrated the harvest 
moon Mon., Sept. 12th. We drank apple cider, listened to music, redand colored a pumpkin. Our next full 
moon celebration will be on Mon., Oct. 10. Look out for a signup sheet.  
 
Thank you for all the families that have signed up for the classroom Wishlist and our Fall Equinox 
celebration. Every Friday morning, we gather as an elementary school and one classroom hosts the 
assembly. The next assembly we will host is Friday, Oct. 28. Parents are welcome to join us at 8:30. 
 
Lastly, I am very excited to let you know that we are starting a new project in October. An alumnus and 
his mother will volunteer their time to teach our class how to crochet. If you have any crochet needles H 
or larger or yarn, we would appreciate the donations! 

🎁🎈Happy Birthday to: 🎂   Hunters Moon🌕 
Amelia  Oct. 8th                  Full Moon  Oct. 10th 

         
 

 
**Look out for ingredients for our full moon celebration. 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

Oct. 20-21  Parent/Teacher Conference  NO SCHOOL 

Oct. 22nd  Family Fall Festival    10:00-1:00 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


